
ANNUAL CONVENTION & TRADE SHOW 

PROMOTING A SAFE AND HEALTHY EXPERIENCE 

FOR CONVENTION ATTENDEES 

The International Milk Haulers Association (IMHA) is closely following the ongoing public health situation. 

We are excited to see everyone at the Convention, scheduled for October 17-19, in Tampa, FL. 

THE SAFETY OF 

OUR GUESTS IS OUR 

HIGHEST PRIORITY, 

AND WE ASK OUR 

ATTENDEES TO 

FOLLOW AND RESPECT 

OUR SAFETY AND 

HEALTH TIPS. 

 Respect and practice social distancing when possible 

 Masks are encouraged in busy indoor spaces 

 Wash your hands frequently and use hand sanitizer 

 Cancel your attendance if you aren’t feeling well prior to traveling 

 Enjoy! Let us know if you have any questions or concerns 


